
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−1509/1dn

RCT:sac:rs

March 26, 2013

Beth Bier:

It seems as though there would need to be a delayed effective date to give
municipalities time to implement continuous disinfection.  The effective date in the
draft is based on DNR’s rule.

Please contact me with any questions or redraft instructions.
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